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Fiona Ajram

From: Sybille Maddock 

Sent: 03 March 2020 12:05

To: Philip Reese

Subject: RE: Shaftesbury Neighbourhood Plan - Reg 16 consultation

Dear Mr Reese, 

 

Blandford Forum Town Council discussed the proposed Neighbourhood Plan for Shaftesbury at it’s Planning 

Committee meeting last night and resolved the following. 

 

The Town Council supports the efforts of Shaftesbury Town Council to establish the 

Neighbourhood Plan. The Town Council fully supports the policies and feels that if they are 

implemented, they will have a positive impact to Shaftesbury and the northern area of Dorset. 

 

 

Many Thanks 

Kind Regards 

Sybille 

 

Sybille Maddock 

Assistant Town Clerk 

Blandford Forum Town Council  

Town Clerk's Office 

Church Lane 

Blandford Forum 

Dorset  

DT11 7AD 

 

Blandford Forum 

Town Council 

 

 

Tel:  

Fax:  

 

www.blandfordforum-tc.gov.uk 

 

For news and updates from the Town Council please Like us on Facebook.  

 

The office is open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm.  

 

Disclaimer 

The views expressed by the author of this email are personal and do not necessarily reflect those of Blandford 

Forum Town Council, unless explicitly stated otherwise. This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only 

and may contain information about individuals or other sensitive information and should be handled accordingly. 

Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or 

disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this email in error, kindly disregard the content of the message and 

notify the sender immediately. Please be aware that all email may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 

accordance with relevant legislation. For information on how we manage your personal information, please click 

here to view the Town Council’s privacy policy.  

 

From: Philip Reese   

Sent: 06 February 2020 11:52 

To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk> 

Subject: Shaftesbury Neighbourhood Plan - Reg 16 consultation 
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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Shaftesbury Town Council has submitted a Neighbourhood Plan for Shaftesbury. Dorset Council is now required to 

publicise and invite representations on the plan. In addition, we are required to notify you directly as a consultation 

body referred to in the plan’s consultation statement that the plan has been received. 

 

The proposed plan can be viewed online at www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/shaftesbury-neighbourhood-plan  

A hard copy can be viewed at: South Walks House, Dorchester, Shaftesbury Town Hall, and Shaftesbury Library. 

 

Comment forms are available from the above locations or on request from the Planning Policy Team. These must be 

returned by Friday 20 March 2020. 

 

Comments may include a request to be notified of the local planning authority’s decision under Regulation 19 in 

relation to the neighbourhood plan. All comments will be made publicly available. 

 

Please see the attached PDF for the formal letter informing you of the consultation.  

 

Yours, 

 

Philip Reese 

Senior Planning Policy Officer 

Planning and Community Services 

 

Dorset Council 

 

 

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 

 

Facebook.com/DorsetCouncilUK 

Twitter.com/DorsetCouncilUK 

Instagram.com/DorsetCouncilUK 

 

 

To receive the latest news from Dorset Council by email, visit 

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/e-newsletter 

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled 

accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or 

use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender 

immediately. All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. Any 

views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with 

authority, states them to be the views of Dorset Council. Dorset Council does not accept service of documents by fax 

or other electronic means. Virus checking: Whilst all reasonable steps have been taken to ensure that this electronic 

communication and its attachments whether encoded, encrypted or otherwise supplied are free from computer 

viruses, Dorset Council accepts no liability in respect of any loss, cost, damage or expense suffered as a result of 

accessing this message or any of its attachments. For information on how Dorset Council processes your 

information, please see www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/416433  




